
 

CBN Maiduguri commiserates with IDPs 

Members of Staff of the Central Bank of Nigeria (CBN), Maiduguri Branch, have 
commiserated with the people and government of Borno State over the recent 
tragic incidence in Baga town and other parts of the North Eastern zone of the 
country, which resulted in the loss of lives and property. 

The Branch Controller, Maiduguri, Alhaji Isiaku Ibrahim, who spoke during the 
sympathy visit to the Borno State Governor, Alhaji Kashim Shettima, noted that 
victims and internally displaced persons in and around the North Eastern geo-
political zone of the country deserved urgent support from individuals and 
corporate bodies. 

Speaking further, the Branch Controller prayed that God would forgive all those 
that died as a result of the unfortunate attacks, adding that staff of the branch 
resolved to reach out to IDPs in Borno, Yobe and Adamawa States as part of its 
corporate social responsibility.   

In his response, Governor Shettima thanked the CBN staff for the support and 
assured that the items donated by them would be distributed to the affected 
people. 
 

 

 


